Second Edition January 1, 2019

PARKLAND BOWBENDERS

MEMBERSHIPS | WEBSITE | AGM | JUNIOR'S | CASINO | DISCOUNTS | BRAG BOARD

New Website

We are very excited to launch our new Website for members to reference events, photos, range updates, 3D shoots, and renew memberships online, etc.

We would like to thank Kyle Loranger Design for their expertise in helping us build this new site.

New to the website is our Brag Board! If you have an archery hunting photo that you would like to share with members of the club, please feel free to send it to Janet Normand at memberships@parklandbowbe nders.ca to get it posted on the website. Visit: www.parklandbowbenders.ca

Junior Program

Starting in Spring 2019, Director Allen Chatten will be hosting Junior Program nights at the outdoor range! Tuesday and Thursday nights starting at 6:30 pm - Youth archers will receive quality coaching with a focus on 3D shooting at Parkland Bowbenders.



MEMBERSHIPS

Parkland Bowbenders is pleased to announce that there will be no increase in Membership Fees for 2019. The Alberta Bowhunters Association (ABA) will continue to provide insurance coverage for all members. You can now renew your membership conveniently online.

Our New Member Referral Program will also be continued for 2019. If you are a Current Member who refers a New Member to our club, you will receive a Gift Card for \$20.00 compliments of Parkland Bowbenders!

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Please join us on Wednesday January 9, 2019 @ 7 p.m. for our AGM meeting. It will be held at the Royal Canadian Legion, 6 Tache Street, St. Albert. All members are welcome as well as anyone interested in joining our awesome Executive as a Director.

Second Edition January 1, 2019



Member Discounts

Accurate Archery is again offering discounts to all 2019 Members of Parkland Bowbenders!

Show your current membership card to owner Lawrence Huot to receive a 15% discount off the purchase of new arrows and a 5% discount off the purchase of a new bow.

Thank you Lawrence! Accurate Archery is located at 2,4200-47 St Alberta Beach, Ph: 780-924-3250

Club

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the Outdoor Range, please email President Bob Smith at president@parklandbowbenders .ca or call him at 587-991-1268

CASINO NEWS

A huge "Thank You!" to all of the volunteers who so generously gave their time to help work Parkland's Casino on September 24 & 25, 2018.

Our club volunteers were: Charlene C, Wendy S, Susan R, Vivian G, Shelly K, Craig H, Bill J, Boxer H, Linda J, Rod J, Sherry S, and Mitchell S.

And special thanks to our Casino Advisor Carolin who was awesome to work with! With this important fundraiser, our club will be able to make more improvements that benefit you - our valued members.

BRAG BOARD

Congratulations to everyone who had a successful hunting season in 2018!

Don't forget to submit those archery hunting photos to share with other members on our website Brag Board. Email photos to Janet Normand at: memberships@parklandbowbenders.ca

Follow us on Instagram! @parkland_bowbenders

